Tomahawk Bus Service
PO Box 329
Tomahawk, Wisconsin 54487
715-453-3000

March 24, 2023

Tomahawk School District
1048 East King Road
Tomahawk, Wisconsin 54487

RE: 3 Year Contract Extension

Tomahawk Bus Service is proposing a three-year contract extension beginning with the
2023/2024 school year to run through the, 2027/2028 school year. In these unstable

financial times, this extension is necessary to increase our ability to finance bus and other
large purchases,

The percentage of increase would be factored as it has been in the past, according to the
CPI, not less than 2% but not more than 6%,

Tomahawk Bus Service looks forward to continuing and building upon the relationship
we have developed over the years,

Respectfully,
pectllly

" Kevin Frey,

Manager - Tomahawk Bus Service



